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Emergency 
Water Interruption  
Wednesday, August 11, 2021   
8:30am-3:00pm 
This Emergency Shutdown is necessary to replace a leaking valve before the heatwave occurring 

later this week, and to minimize water service interruption impacts    for future shutdowns. Please 

be advised that on Wednesday, 08/11/21 there will be a water interruption to facilitate the emergency 

shutdown. It will occur at/or about 8:30 AM and last for approximately 7 hours. 

Shut-Down Locations: 1) Vanderbilt Ave from Park Pl to Plaza Street East 

                                       2) Sterling Pl from Vanderbilt Ave to Flatbush Ave 

                                      

If you have any questions, concerns, 

or would like to learn more about 

this DDC Project, please call the 

Community Construction Liaison: 

Ahmed Elhashash 

Office: 646-908-2130 

Cell: 516-464-0614 

Parkplccl@gmail.com 

Office Hours: 7am - 3.30pm 

 

During non-construction hours please contact 
311 for non-emergency city services. 

 

PLEASE NOTE: Due to unforeseen conditions 
(weather, field conditions, etc) it may become 
necessary to change some scheduled work 
locations and operations. 
 
 

 
 

The NYC Department of Design and Construction is managing this 
project on behalf of the NYC Department of Transportation and the 
NYC Department of Environmental Protection. 
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